STATEMENT BY BOTSWANA DURING THE REVIEW OF KUWAIT AT THE 35TH SESSION OF THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW 
(29 January 2020, Geneva)
1. Mr. President, Botswana warmly welcomes the participation by the delegation of the State of Kuwait to the third cycle of the UPR process.  We thank the delegation for the presentation of a comprehensive national report.
2. Botswana takes note of legislative and policy developments undertaken by Kuwait since their second UPR, in particular recommendations related to gender inequality; racial discrimination and the strengthening of the human rights institutions.
3. Botswana makes the following two recommendations: 
i. Guarantee fundamental freedoms, including freedom of expression and freedom of speech; and
ii. Take further steps to repeal and abolish discriminatory laws, and guarantee to provide rights equally to all, in particular to women and children.
4. We wish Kuwait a successful review outcome.
I thank you, Mr. President!
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